
‭Hudsonville High School‬
‭Friday, April 12‬

‭General Information‬

‭Could you put in the announcements this morning, if you borrowed a loaner for testing‬
‭yesterday and still have it, please return it to the hs tech office.‬

‭Seniors- information on the athletic boosters scholarship is available in the athletic office.‬
‭Deadline for the scholarship is April 29‬

‭Be there!!!!!  Art Show!!!!!!  Starts Monday!!!! Only takes about 10 minutes of your time and you‬
‭won't be disappointed. Plus it is walkable from the High School.  Just North of here at City Hall.‬
‭See fliers or art teachers for more info.‬

‭Our Career Connections speaker on Tuesday is from Royal Technologies and will be speaking on two‬
‭career fields.‬ ‭Careers in HR and Manufacturing opportunities.‬‭Hiring and managing groups of people‬
‭is an important task in every business. As businesses grow they create a dedicated department called‬
‭Human Resources. Learn what it takes to manage the people portion of a business. As the largest‬
‭manufacturing employer in Hudsonville you have an opportunity to enter the workforce and make a lot of‬
‭money in this critical field. Find out what opportunities they have for you at Royal.‬‭Helping You See‬
‭Who You Can Be!‬

‭Do you find yourself wanting to make a difference in the world? Are you self-motivated and‬
‭willing to stand up for what you believe in? Join us for the next Career Connections session on‬
‭Thursday as we talk about working in the non-profit field. We will discuss what it looks like to‬
‭take something you are passionate about and turn it into a career in the nonprofit sector. It’s‬
‭about doing what you love and loving what you do all while making a huge difference in the‬
‭world.‬ ‭Helping You See Who You Can Be!‬‭Check your student email for the sign up form.‬

‭Prom 2024 will be Saturday, April 27 from 8-11pm at GLC Live at 20 Monroe in downtown Grand Rapids.‬
‭- Tickets will be on sale to Juniors and Seniors Wednesday, April 17 - Wednesday, April 24.‬
‭- Tickets are $50 per person and you can purchase them from Ms. Jesky in room 141 or Ms. Jenkins in‬
‭room 243 before or after school. You can pay with a card, but just know there is a fee with each ticket.‬
‭- Completed visitor passes are required for any NON-HHS student when purchasing their ticket. You can‬
‭get a visitor pass on each class's website, the main office, or right outside Ms. Jesky's door.‬

‭Are you feeling like $50 per ticket is a lot for a Prom ticket? You're not wrong! But consider what you get‬
‭that night. Your ticket gets you into a beautiful venue in Grand Rapids, appetizers & desserts - including‬
‭chocolate fountains, a great DJ, airbrush & henna tattoos, photo booth & a 360º photo experience, give‬
‭aways, a gift and parking! We hope to see you on April 27 for an amazing night!‬

‭Calling all student leaders! If you are interested in joining the HHS Student Council for the upcoming‬
‭2024/2025 school year, be sure to grab an application from the office, Mrs. Tuuk or Frau Wedge.‬
‭Completed applications are due no later than Monday, April 22nd. Voting will take place in early May.‬
‭Student Council representatives play a critical role in making HHS the best we can be - from planning‬
‭Homecoming and spirit days to Renaissance perks, donuts, and much more! Be a part of the positive‬
‭culture and apply today!‬

‭SLIC is asking for students to donate any toiletries you kept from your spring break---soaps, shampoos,‬
‭hand creams, etc. so we can give them to homeless shelters and others in need. You can drop them-off‬
‭to Mrs. Bennett's or Mr. Henning's room. They are greatly needed.‬

‭Renaissance Gold Business of the Month is Hudsonville Lanes.  Receive a free game of bowling!‬


